
 

REMINDER 
BCPS MOBILE APP 

The Broward County Public Schools Mobile 
App is available to download to your mobile 
device. This app includes an option for 
parents to log in and review transportation, 
food and nutrition, and academic information 
for your child.  Registration is required to 
ensure parents are given safe and secure 
access.  You will be able to receive 
information in the way you want it:  text, 
email, or by phone.  As a school, we will be 
able to send alerts and notifications anytime, 
anywhere, to parents using a smart phone or 
tablet.   Download the app at the App Store or 
on Google Play. 
 

 
WE WANT YOUR 

FEEDBACK 
We want to hear your feedback!  
School safety will be an item on every 
agenda during our monthly 
stakeholder meetings.  The next 
meeting is PTA/Coffee Talk on Friday, 
October 5, 2018 @ 8:15am.   Come let 
your voice be heard! 

 

 

Please be advised the Fire Marshalls in 
Broward County have reached out to all 
schools to remind all stakeholders that there is 
to be NO PARKING in the FIRE LANES as this 
severely impacts fire, police, and emergency 
medical response to school locations.  Effective 
October 1st, 2018, the police will begin giving 
tickets for this violation.  Please follow our 
school procedures.  Thank you in advance for 
your cooperation to help keep everyone safe! 
 

                               

FIRE LANES 

 ASSESSMENT OF ARRIVAL                              
Safe Havens International was hired 
by the District to assess all schools 
safety plans.  They have visited PPE 
twice so far.  You may have seen 
them at school assessing our arrival 
procdures this week.  Stay tuned for 
more information! 

   VISITOR/VOLUNTEER BADGES 

All visitors and volunteers MUST wear 
identification badges while on school 
campus.  Visitors/volunteers should visit 
only their designated location and check 
out in the front office when leaving. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

It is vital that we have current contact 
information on file in case of an 
emergency.  Please let the front office 
know if/when numbers change 
ASAP!     

SAFETY IS OUR #1 PRIORITY 

PLANTATION PARK ELEMENTARY                     9.26.18 

  


